
 
 
 

 
UCLA Academic Senate                          Committee on Diversity, Equity and Inclusion  

 
 

April 12, 2019 
 
 
  Professor Vickie Mays 

Department of Psychology  
 
 
  Dear Professor Mays, 
 

On behalf of the Academic Senate Committee on Diversity, Equity and Inclusion I congratulate 
you on receiving this year’s Career Commitment to Diversity, Equity and Inclusion (DEI) 
Award. 

 
Nominations for the DEI Awards are collected annually from the entire campus. This year you 
have been selected, amongst many qualified nominees, by the Committee to receive this 
distinguished honor.  

 
Your selection is a tribute to the tremendous efforts and accomplishments you have made 
toward diversity. We are proud to acknowledge your contributions in fostering a diverse, 
equitable, and inclusive UCLA.  

 
A reception will be held in your honor and that of other recipients on Thursday June 6, 2019, 
12:00-2:00 p.m. at the Chancellor’s Residence. A formal invitation will follow. 

 
Sincerely, 

  

    
   Antionette Gomes, Chair 
   Committee on Diversity, Equity and Inclusion  
 
 
 
                         
 
          
 


